
September 16, 2021

Dear Chester Ronning School Community,

On Monday, September 13, Battle River School Division’s Board of Trustees held a

special meeting and passed a motion to close all schools and workplaces on Thursday,

September 30, 2021, in recognition of the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.

There will now be no school on September 30th, followed by a staff collaboration day

on October 1st.

On Wednesday September 29, CRS will recognize the importance of truth and

reconciliation by observing Orange Shirt Day. September 29 will also be Terry Fox Day

at our school. Classes will resume on Monday, October 4.

Sincerely,

Reid Lansing


